
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 8/20/2024 8:27:45 AM
Subject: Re: Capt Ron Hegedus - funeral service

Apologies all - the date of the funeral is Sept 5, not Sept 6. 

Paul 

From: Mochrie, Paul <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 8:26:46 AM
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 
Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL  Fry, Karen
<Karen.Fry@vancouver.ca>; CC Mayor and Council Support - DL 
Subject: Capt Ron Hegedus - funeral service

Good morning Mayor and Council,

On behalf of Chief Fry, I am writing to let you know that the funeral service commemorating Capt
Hegedus' death in the line of duty will take place at 10:00am on Thursday, September 6 at St
Andrew's Wesley Church, 1022 Nelson St. 

Best,
Paul 
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